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Welcome to Genie's 'Public Information' newsletter
Please forward this email to anyone you feel may also like to receive these newsletters

This issue is an update from the Goring & Woodcote Medical Practice on Covid-19 Vaccinations.

Goring & Woodcote Medical Practice

Goring and Woodcote Covid-19 Vaccinations

Medical Practice YH Across the country, COVID-19 vaccinations are being
offered to everyone over the age of 70 and those who

M ES SAG E are clinically extremely vulnerable. So far, most patients
vaccinated by us have received their vaccination at the
surgery or Wallingford Community Hospital.

To speed up vaccinations being given, mass vaccination
sites are opening up and some pharmacies are offering the jab; these are being managed nationally.
Letters are being sent directly to patients who meet the current criteria. If you receive one of these letters
it will provide the information you need to book your vaccination at one of these sites. You will be able to
do this by phone or online. This may mean you get your vaccination sooner, but you may need to
travel further.

If you prefer, you can wait to be contacted by the Practice and have your vaccination at the surgery or
Wallingford Community Hospital. We are making really good progress and expect all patients over 70 to
have had their vaccination by mid-February. Whichever option you choose, it is important to be aware that
you will need to have your second dose at the same place where you had your first dose and this
cannot be changed.

Vaccination Fraud
Information from Genie
In case you are worried that your letter might be a fraud, you can find out more here:

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/956140
/poster-guide-be-alert-to-vaccine-fraud. pdf

To comment on any of these stories please email contact@genienews.org
To send in news items, use hews@genienews.org

Public Information reports on important, or sometimes urgent, news relevant to a particular village or
cluster of villages. There is no specific publication schedule, as it goes out ‘as and when’ the information
justifies a newsletter. If you have any important news or information you would like to submit to
Genie for consideration, please email it to the editor using news@genienews.org.

If you like receiving this information and feel that others will benefit, please forward to others and
encourage them to subscribe. Also, to ensure you consistently receive the e-mails it is suggested that you
either 'whitelist' subscribe @genienews.org or add us to your contact list.

More details on Genie newsletters here.
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